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LETTER DATED 9 DECEMBER 1991 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF TIIE 
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

I have the honour to refer to your letter dated 3 December 1991 (S/23271) 
concerning the proposed deployment of Finnish military personnel to the United 
Nations Angola Verification Mission (UNAVEM IS), 
attention of the members c.f the Council. 

which has been brought to the 

contained in your letter. 
They agree with the proposal 

(S%J.?l.@) Yuliy M. VORONTSOV 
President of the 
Security Council 

----- 

91-48194 29178 (E) 


